From: Michael Rose
Sent: 06 June 2019 21:21

To: Fowler, David [

Subject: Planning Application Number: 2019/2375/P

Dear David

As a nearby resident, and frequent user of Hampstead, Downshire Hill and the local
amenities, | am writing to object to the Abacus Belsize application for a new Free
School on this site.

| believe this development will exacerbate traffic congestion, increase air pollution,
create noise and change the character of the neigbourhood, as well as altering a
wonderful heritage building.

Kind regards

Michael Rose



